

Princeton R-V School District

Mrs. Heather Hall, JH/HS Counselor hhall@tigertown.k12.mo.us

August 7, 2023

Dear Junior High/High School parents:

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! As is required by the Missouri Department of Secondary Education (DESE), this letter is to inform you of our standardized testing practices and schedule for the upcoming year.

The following is the anticipated testing schedule for 2023-2024. In the spring, I will send home more specific dates and times for both End-of-Course (EOC) exams and Grade-Level Assessments (GLA).

<u>Date</u>	Test	Group
October 3	ASVAB	Juniors
March 4 - May 24	EOC	Freshmen-Seniors (dependent on class schedule)
April 1 - May 24	GLA	7 th -8 th

I also plan to offer the ACT again this year for sophomores-seniors in March if there is enough interest (more info to follow).

Thank you so much for your continued support. We want to try and make assessments go as easy and efficiently as possible for everyone involved. Please don't hesitate to contact me with questions. Thanks!

Sincerely,

Mrs. Heather Hall